
Class of 2025 Valedictorian & Salutatorian 

On March 10, 2025, Miller Place High School announced the Valedictorian and Salutatorian for 
the Class of 2025. The selected students are Valedictorian Diana Zarbhanelian and Salutatorian 
Matthew Cirrito. Diana will heading to NYU Stern School of Business to major in business, 
Matthew is still in the decision process between a number of outstanding schools and will be 
majoring in Electrical Engineering  
 
District administrators and guidance counselors were on hand as Miller Place High 
School Principal Kevin Slavin along with Assistant Principal Sean White and Superintendent 
Seth Lipshie informed their respective valedictorian and salutatorian of their top rankings. After 
congratulating the students, the principal shared the news through school-wide announcements. 

Details about these students’ impressive academics and extra-curricular activities will be shared 
with the community as part of the district’s graduation news in June. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Guidance Counselor Jane Hayden, Superintendent Seth Lipshie, Valedictorian Diana    

Zarbhanelian, Principal Kevin Slavin, and Assistant Principal Sean White. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Assistant Principal Sean White. Superintendent Seth Lipshie, Salutatorian Matthew Cirrito, 

Principal Kevin Slavin, and Guidance Counselor Josephine Fiumano 


